
                                                                   

 

 

                                                                    NoƟce of Public Hearing  

RE: Proposed Fall Service Changes 

NoƟce is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Rockford Mass Transit District 
(RMTD): 

Public Hearing #1 

 Date: Monday, August 12th,2024  

             Time:  4:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

             Place: 725 N. Lyford Rd Rockford Illinois, 61107 

             Room: Community Room 

Public Hearing #2 

             Date: Tuesday, August 13th,2024  

             Time:  8:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m. 

             Place: 520 Mulberry Drive, Rockford Illinois, 61108 

             Room: Conference Room 

This is for the purpose of informing the public on proposed fall service changes.  

A. Service change description: Explain what changes are being proposed to various routes. 

B. Open up discussion for questions or concerns about changes.  

I.  At the hearing, the RMTD will allow interested persons or agencies to be heard 
concerning social, economic, and environmental aspects of the changes.  

II. The RMTD requests that any hearing-impaired person wishing to attend the Public 
Hearing notify RMTD at 815-961-9000 or otoatley@rmtd.org at least one week 
before the scheduled hearing date so that accommodations can be made. 

 

 

 

              

               



 

 


